
My name is Mary William. I am a single, young 
professional. I currently work as assistant director 
for the International Program at Everest 
Academy in Clarkston, Michigan. I studied 
education with a BA in math and science and a 
MA in educational leadership. I am currently 
enrolled in the MS program at the Institute for 
the Psychological Sciences/Divine Mercy 
University pursuing a degree in psychology. A 
few years ago whenever anyone asked me if I 
was involved with the Movement, I didn’t know 
what to answer. It was a question I had myself 
after “growing up” in the Movement. My entire 
life seemed to relate to the Movement - both 
through my family and personal choice. But at 
that time, after all the upheaval within the 
Movement, my involvement was limited to my 
job working in the International Program at the 
local Legionary school and the retreat center. I 
didn’t have a working document to help me 
de ne what belonging to the Movement meant, 
but it hardly felt like I was an active member and 
wasn’t sure if I wanted to be. In the summer of 
2014, I attended a course on accompaniment for 
formators working in our international language 
academies. During one of the conferences, we 
had to map out our lives indicating signi cant 
life experiences, and who was there 
accompanying us through each stage. As I 
completed the exercise, I was overwhelmed by 

seeing the presence of the Movement in my life. 
Through both the accompaniment received and the 
experiences I had, the Movement very evidently was 
and is inextricably intertwined with my experience of 
Christ. With the question of both my desire and my 
membership resolved, I returned back home to my 
life.  
I had the opportunity to attend some of the daily 
masses for the discernment course of the consecrated 
women this past summer. Listening to Father 
summarize in his homily each day what the 
spirituality of the Movement is, I found it resonating 
within me. It doesn’t take much time on the phone 
with my brother, Brian, listening to him talk about 
Guadium et Spes or the mission of the Movement, to 
light a re within me as well. I accepted my election as 
a delegate because of that re – because through 
both personal experience and the witness of others I 
believe that the Movement is called to and capable of 
participating in the New Evangelization. The 
experience at the Territorial Convention reignited my 
personal call to Regnum Christi, not only is it an 
essential part of my relationship with Christ, it is also a 
call I have received to which I have the opportunity to 
respond freely.
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Thy Kingdom Come!


